
From: Fabiana Rodriguez [fabiana.james@ventia.com] 

Sent: Wednesday, 15 March 2023 10:31 AM 

To: FWC Consultation[consultation@fwc.gov.au] 

Subject: Submissions on draft statement of principles [SEC=Internal] 

 

 

FWC 

I have reviewed the draft Fair Work (Statement of Principles on Genuine Agreement) 
2023. To support the principles, the FWC should develop template letters for a 
bargaining representative to use that complies with those principles. This will provide 
bargaining representatives confidence that it has complied with the principles and help 
reduce the time needed by the FWC to review communications as part of the approval 
process. 

Yours sincerely 

Fabiana James 

General Manager – Employee Relations 
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IMPORTANT – This email, and any attachments transmitted with it, may be confidential and privileged. If you are 
not the intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, use or disclosure of this email and any 
attachments transmitted with it may cause commercial damage to both/either the sender and/or the intended 
recipient and is strictly prohibited. If you have received this email in error, please contact the sender by return 
email, do not use or disclose the contents and delete the message and any attachments from your system. Before 
opening or using attachments, check them for viruses and defects. The Company’s liability is limited to resupplying 
any affected attachments. Information regarding privacy can be accessed here: 
http://ventia.com/ckeditor_assets/attachments/39/ventia-privacy-statement.pdf 
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